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Town of Ridgway to Host a Housing Open House on March 27th  
 
 
Ridgway, CO – The Town of Ridgway will host a Housing 
Open House/Community Conversation at the Decker 
Community Room, located at 675 Clinton St., on March 
27th from 4:00 to 8:00p. This is a family-friendly event that 
will include a showcase of housing happenings and 
updates in Ridgway, housing resources and education, 
housing policy review, input activities for children, and 
more! There will be no formal presentation. Just come 
when you can!  
 
For more information, visit townofridgway.colorado.gov 
or contact Angie Kemp, Senior Planner, at akemp@town.ridgway.co.us or 970-626-5308, ext. 214.  
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